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PROGRAM PROGRESS 

Campus-wide CEQA (CA Environmental Quality Act) 

compliance documentation was completed in May. The 

Initial Study shows that the Phase I projects should have no 

significant impacts on the site.   

  

DESIGN PROGRESS 

Madrone Building: Bidding phase is expected to start June 
2
nd
 and construction is anticipated to start mid-July. 

 

Science & Natural Resources Center: The Design 

Development Phase is underway with laboratory equipment, 

mechanical, electrical and civil design meetings scheduled 

for this month.  

 

Child Development Center: DSA review is nearing 
completion. Project is anticipated to bid mid-June and 

construction is expected to start late July. 

 

 

 

Calaveras Educational Site: YCCD Board of Trustees has 

authorized the District to begin negotiations for the purchase 

of property located in Angels Camp. 

 

Oakdale Educational Site: The College and the Yosemite 

Community College District continue to review possible sites 

for a future location. 

 

SCHEDULED MAINTENANCE PROGRESS 

Re-Roof Madrone (Auto and Welding) and Buckeye:  

The bidding phase has been completed. Construction is 

expected to start mid-June and its anticipated completion date 

is mid-August. 

 

CONSTRUCTION PROGRESS  

Re-Roofing Project for Madrone and Buckeye buildings: 

Construction is expected to start mid June with completion 

anticipated by mid-August. 

 

Public Safety center: Construction is underway and it is 

anticipated to be complete by May 2009. 

 

 

 

 
 

A ground breaking ceremony  

for the Public Safety Project  

has been scheduled for June 16th. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Safety Project 

Construction began in late May and  

completion of this project is anticipated by 

May of 2009.  
 

 

 

 

 Measure E Bond Program 
 Phase I Projects  

If you have any questions or concerns about ongoing construction activities or would like to get additional information about 

ongoing design projects, please contact Kitchell, CEM at 575-6991. 

 


